EXHIBIT 200

Ziegler Joseph A

From: Wolf, Lesley (USADE)

Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 5:13 PM

To: Daly, Mark F. (TAX); Morgan, Jack A. (TAX); Hudson, Carly (USADE); McKenzie, Matthew (NSD); Ziegler

Joseph A; Puglisi Christine A; Lo Piccolo Antonino; Roepcke, Susan C. (BA) (FBI); Hoffman, Michelle
Ann (BA) (FBI); Dzielak, Michael (BA) (FBI); Roca, Stefania (USADE); Gordon, Joseph P. (BA) (FBI);
Wilson, Joshua J. (BA) (FBI)

Subject: Thank you!

Team,

| am about to head out for leave through the new year, but before doing so, just wanted to take a moment to thank you
for all of your work on this investigation over the last year. We’ve been able to accomplish so much only because of our
efforts as a group (with extra credit to Joe Z, of course) and look forward to seeing where 2022 takes us. Your
professionalism , dedication, and at times much needed senses of humor are greatly appreciated.

If you need me over the holidays, | will look at email on occasion, but if you really need me, the-cell is the way to
go. In the meantime, | wish you all happy, healthy holidays and a wonderful new year.

-LW

Lesley F. Wolf

Assistant United States Attorney
Section Chief, Economic Crimes
District of Delaware

1313 N. Market Street, Suite 400

WiIminiton, DE 19801





